Dominic and Carmel Sorbara

Senate Finance and Public Administration Committees
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia

18™ April, 2013
Dear Sir/Madam,

We support the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of
Abortion) Bill 2013.

We and most other taxpayers do not agree to use the of Medicare funding for the

purpose of gender selection abortions.

Medicare Funding is unacceptable to Australians as the taxes paid are not meant to be
used for the prevalence of gender selection - with preference for a male child - amongst
some groups present in Australia and then recourse to Medicare funded abortions to

terminate female children.

Yours sincerely,

Dominic & Carmel Sorbara





